
At Minchinbury Public School we are a motivated and respectful community of learners. 

 
 

 
                                                 

 

Nut Awareness Policy 
 

 
Minchinbury Public School asks that no nut products are brought onto the school grounds because some 
of our students have serious and life threatening allergy to nuts. 
 
Therefore, to keep all of our students safe, we request that all families send nut free products with their 
children for recess and lunch. 
 

 
 
 

FOODS THAT ARE NOT SAFE 
 
 
CHEESES        CHOCOLATES 
Cheeses with any kind of nuts     Chocolates with any kind of nuts 
 
SNACKS & SWEETS       YOGHURTS 
Any snacks, sweets, biscuits, cakes,      Yoghurts with any kind of nuts 
nougat containing nuts 
          
MUESLI BARS        SPREADS 
Any type of muesli/oat bars containing some type   Nutella, peanut butter or any  
of nut in the bar.       type of spread containing nuts 
 
 
Please note any foods that have nuts listed in the ingredients are NOT safe to brought to school. 
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